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levush malkhut (royal 
robe, clothing) 
levush (clothing, 
garments, robe) 
leyamim (to days) 
libeinu (our heart) 
libenu (our hearts) 
libo (his heart) 
licht (light) 
lidei nisayon (into the 
powers of temptation) 
Mt6:13) 
Lifnei Haadon (Before 
The L-rd) 
lifnei hivvased tevel 
(before the foundation 
of the world) 
Likro Shenat Ratzon 
Lahashem (To preach the 
year of Hashem's favor) 
lilit (night creature) 
limeshachacha (to anoint 
thee) 
limmud (instruction) 
limmudim (disciples, 
those being taught) 
limudei Elohim (taught 
of G-d) 
limudei kodesh (sacred 
studies) 
linedavah (voluntarily) 
liretzonechem (for your 
acceptance [before 
Hashem]) 
lishkah (chamber, room) 
lishkhot hakodesh (holy 
chambers) 
Lishmo'a b'kol Hashem 
(Listening to the voice 
of Hashem, mishma'at, 
obedience) 
litechiyyah (to come to 
life again) 
litziat Mitzrayim (going 
out of Egypt) 
Litziat ("Going Out") 
litziat (going out) 
lo adaber (I cannot 
speak) 
lo am (a non-people) 
lo ammi (not my people) 
lo el (not g-d) 
Lo hu (not He) 
lo ish (not man) 
Lo lanetzach (Not ever) 
lo nissah (he had not 
tested/proved) 
lo nissti (I have not 
proved them) 
lo poreh (unfruitful) 
lo Kiddashtem (not ye 
upheld as holy) 
lo shama (did not pay 
heed) 
lo tachmod (Do not 
covet) 
Lo Tenassu Es Hashem 
Eloheichem (Do not put 
to the test Hashem your 
G-d [DEVARIM 6:16]) 

lo tinaf (do not commit 
adultery) 
lo tirtzach (do not 
kill, murder) 
lo tishtachaveh (thou 
shalt not bow down 
thyself) 
lo tufar Torat Moshe 
(the Torah of Moses may 
not be broken, BERESHIS 
17:14) 
lo yishma (does not 
listen) 
lo, loh (no, not) 
loh Ani (not I) 
Loh chatati (I have not 
sinned) 
Loh echad (No one) 
loh noshanu (we are not 
saved [from coming 
judgment and 
punishment]) 
Loh re'iticha (I never 
saw thee) 
loht (myrrh) 
loin (wages) 
Loit (according to) 
lomdes (cleverness, 
erudition) 
lomdish (intricate and 
complicated to 
understand) 
loveh (borrower,  
debtor) 
lo yikaret lecha ish 
moshel b’Yisroel (there 
shall not cut off a man 
of yours as ruler in 
Israel) 
lu yetzuuyar (assuming) 
luach (tablet) 
Luchot Even (Tablets of 
Stone) 
luchot ha'avanim 
(tablets of stone) 
Luchot haBrit (the 
tablets of the Covenant, 
the Decalogue, Aseret 
HaDibrot) 
Luchot HaEdut (Tablets 
of the Testimony) 
luchot (tablets) 
Lud (Lydia] 
lukach (I am taken away) 
Luvim (Libya) 
m'at m'at (little by 
little) 
m'nachesh (one who 
interprets omens) 
m'onen (soothsayer) 
m'vorach (blessed) 
ma'acholet eish (food 
for fire) 
ma'agal tov (good path) 
ma'agal (circuit, path) 
ma'agalot (paths) 
ma'aglei yosher (right 
paths) 
ma'akhal,ma’achal (food) 
ma'akhelet (knife) 

ma'al (betrayal, 
treachery, 
faithlessness) 
ma'al (trespass, 
disobedience, breach of 
faith, treachery, 
breaking faith, 
unfaithfulness, betrayal 
of a trust) 
ma'allei El (works of  
G-d) 
ma'alot Achaz (sundial 
of Ahaz) 
ma'alot shivah (seven 
steps/stairs) 
ma'alot shmoneh (eight 
steps/stairs) 
ma'alot (steps, stairs) 
Ma'amad HaBanim (the 
standing as Sons) 
ma'amad (position, 
station) 
ma'amin (believer) 
ma'aminah (believing 
woman) 
ma'aminim hameshichiyim  
[i.e., who have emunah 
in our Rebbe Melech 
HaMoshiach Adoneinu 
Yehoshua, Act 21:20, 
Messianic Believers) 
ma'aminim (believers) 
ma'aneh (refutation, 
answer) 
ma'arakhah (battle 
array, battle line, 
battleground) 
ma'arav (ambush, 
west, setting place of 
the sun) 
ma'arekhet tamid 
(regular offering of the 
rows of bread) 
ma'arkhot Elohim Chayyim 
(armies of the living  
G-d) 
ma'arkhot Yisroel (ranks 
of Israel) 
ma’aseh (deed, work) 
ma'aseh choshev 
(artistic craftwork, 
embroidery). 
ma'aseh hara'ah (an evil 
work) 
ma'aseh rokem (craft or 
work of embroidering, 
embroidering craft) 
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